
Hello Jade families,  

Thank you to all parents/carers for coming along and tasting the delicious soup. It was such a lovely Harvest 

celebration this year and it was great to see the children excited to share our wonderful classroom books with you.  

Farm Visit-  Tuesday 10th October 

Please remember the children need to wear casual, comfortable clothes that can get dirty –there will be mud.  The 

trip is going to be amazing. If the children are bringing their own packed lunch, please make sure they have extra 

food for the journey- they are going to be hungry!  The children will need the following items for the farm visit: 

 Their own bag (spare clothes if necessary) to carry lunch etc. 

 Drinks bottle (water only please) 

 Welly boots and a spare change of shoes/socks 

 Coat 

 Hat (please apply sun cream beforehand) 

 Lunch (if not having school packed lunch) 

 

Key reminders this week:  

 PE day will be on Thursday 

 Farm trip on Tuesday 

 Hello Yellow World Mental Health Day- Tuesday 10th (Celebrating this on Wednesday- see below) 

 Parent partnership meetings- Wednesday and Thursday after school 

 RWI assessments will take place this week- please continue to read daily with your child and watch virtual 
classroom videos below  

 Homework: new phonics homework will be sent out this week.  

 

This week’s phonics virtual classroom videos:  

Group A- Red: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Z4d2eZy7/8lnYqDXf  

Green- Pink: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/6tc1Wj8T/1qSMiOnj  

Orange- Yellow: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/PHMVRnCt/0MXOrSY7  

 
Black History Month 

We are celebrating Black History Month in school which links to article 2 ‘No Discrimination’ from the Children’s 

Convention of Rights, as we are a Rights Respecting School.  In Jade class, we will be celebrating Black History Month 

by learning about significant people and events through discussions and picture books. 

  

  

  

 

 

 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Z4d2eZy7/8lnYqDXf
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/6tc1Wj8T/1qSMiOnj
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/PHMVRnCt/0MXOrSY7


World Mental Health Day  

Please note, as we will be on the farm for World Mental Health Day we plan to celebrate this on Wednesday 11th 

October.  Please can children come to school dressed in comfy clothes (yellow if possible).  We plan to have our skip-

a-thon together with Opal class in the afternoon.   

  

 

 

  

 

 

PLEASE DON’T FORGET TO SIGN UP TO OUR PARENT PARTNERSHIP MEETINGS (11TH & 12TH October) 

Thank you everyone!  If you have any questions, then please don’t hesitate to email or catch me at the gate. 


